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Dear Mr Osborne

I refer to your letter of 15 "'l refer to your letter of 15 July seeking comment from Industry and Investment NSW (,~,,~l&I
NSW) on the Environmental Assessment for the City East Zone Substation project
(Application 10.0071).

Consultation has occurred within I&I NSW and there are no comments this Department
wishes to make on the contents of the Environmental Assessment.

Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, I have arranged for Mr Andrew
Lewis, Director Energy Supply and Networks, Energy Branch, to assist you. Mr Lewis
may be contacted at the Department's Elizabeth Street Office on telephone number
(02) 8281 7403.

Yours sincerely

.j/

Mark Duffy / 7 −i

Deputy
Director−GÉneral

Minerals and Energy Division

Level 17, 227 Elizabeth Street, Sydney NSW 2000
Tel: 02 8281 7777 Fax: 02 8281 7799

www.industry.nsw.gov.au/energy
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